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Message from Mr Sparrow 

As we come to the end of a busy week at school, so many exciting things have taken place. This week, our 

Early Years team and KS1 pupils have been working diligently to prepare for their Christmas performances. 

Our Year 5 and 6 pupils had the opportunity to visit Woodham Comprehensive, where they participated in a 

fascinating workshop. They even had the chance to touch rocks from the Apollo mission and meteorite 

samples! 

Meanwhile, our Year 4 pupils enjoyed engaging brass music lessons, and our Student Ambassadors visited Vane 

Road to discover exciting ideas to share with our school. Finally, our Reception class had an exciting trip to 

Auckland Castle. 

These activities only scratch the surface of the wonderful experiences that have taken place in school this 

week 

Key Dates – Autumn 2 

12/12/24 – Whole school Glow Show (Christmas Jumpers) 

16/12/24 – Year 1 and 2 Christmas Show (New Dates) 

17/12/24 – Christmas fair 

18/12/24 – Christmas Dinner day (Christmas Jumpers) 

18/12/24 – Nursery and reception Christmas Day (New dates) 

19/12/24 – Disco/Party Day (Christmas Jumpers) 

20/12/24 – Break for Christmas 

 

Choir 

 This week, the school choir hit the road to perform in the next round of the Durham Music Service competition. 

They were outstanding representatives of our school, and the feedback from the organizers and judges was 

truly remarkable. 

Some of the comments included: “A fabulous small choir,” “very good word pronunciation,” “superb stage 

presence,” and “excellent soloist.” 

The organizers also commended the school for the exemplary behavior of our students. It was noted how 

engaged and supportive our children were, showing genuine interest and offering applause to other choirs. 

Our choir has been fantastic ambassadors for our school, and we couldn’t be prouder! 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


